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July 16, 2019 
 
Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, 
Attention: Mr. Patrick Lennberg, 
 
Letter to file an extension for the review period 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Christian Construction Inc is requesting and extension for a date of August 31st, 2019 for additional time for the 
review period to have additional information and data submitted for the amendment for mine site M-1985-129 
 
If more information is needed for this request, please contact Samantha Christian at 719-332-2335 or at 
Christian_Construction@hotmail.com.  
 
Thank you for your help in this matter.  
 
Samantha Christian 
Christian Construction Inc 
719-332-2335 
Christian_Construction@hotmail.com 
 


